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Dear Honorable Senators and Delegates, 
 
Alternatives to new electrical transmission lines must be considered before any new green field 
route is approved.  
 
Please support SB 483  
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Matt Moran 
 
2931 Monocacy Bottom Rd. 
Adamstown, MD 21710 
monocacybottommatt@gmail.com 


